

## www.askwith.n-yorks.sch.uk

## Weekly Newsletter No. 12 1st December 2022

## \*\*\*We are a nut free school!\*\*\*

No nuts in any snacks or packed lunches



Dear Parent/Carer,

On Friday, we had a visit from the police. They talked to the infant children about 'stranger danger' and to the older children about internet safety.

Thank you to those who brought in donations of **children's hats**, **scarves**, **gloves and coats** to support the Bradford council initiative, they have been gratefully received. Thank you too to all those who bought commemorative poppies and other items, £195.32 was raised for **The Royal British Legion**.

Thank you to those who attended the **PTA AGM** on Monday. If anyone is interested in taking on the role of Secretary for the PTA, then please contact Mrs Berry, the chair.

The **infant nativity** performances on Wednesday were fantastic. The children sang and acted beautifully—well done everyone!

The dress rehearsal for the KS2 Pantomime 'Once Upon a Time' on Tuesday went very smoothly—all children rose to the occasion and are very excited about the performance tonight. We are all greatly looking forward to the main performance. A reminder that children in years 3,4,5 & 6 need to be at the Clarke Foley centre by 6.15pm to get changed. The Clarke Foley bar will be open from 6.15pm. Please remember to bring cash for the PTA hamper raffle and Christmas guiz!

As you will be aware, the **PTA** Christmas Fayre is taking place in school on Saturday 2-4pm. Baking for the café and any final donations for the tombola, class hampers or stalls can be brought into school tomorrow.

Next Thursday, we are having a **Christmas jumper day** for 'Save the Children.' See attached letter for how to donate to our 'just giving' page online or send your donation in with your child on Thursday. Christmas jumpers, socks or hats may be worn!

See attached details of our **Christmas lunch** taking place on Wednesday 14th December. If your child would like the Christmas lunch, please book via SchoolGrid.

Yours faithfully, Mrs E Nayler, Headteacher

**NEXT WEEK'S FESTIVE EVENTS:** 

Saturday 3rd Dec—PTA Christmas Fayre 2-4pm

Wednesday 7th Dec—Years R, 1 & 2 Theatre trip to see 'Stickman'

Thursday 8th Dec—Christmas jumper day for 'Save the Children' see attached letter

Thursday 8th Dec—PTA Christmas Wreath making event—SOLD OUT!

Headteacher: Mrs E Nayler Contact via telephone: 01943 462896 or email: askwith@ycatschools.co.uk